
EVENTS CORNER
Please come out and enjoy an evening of
BINGO with a sPoOkY twist - bring the
family and enjoy free games of BINGO

with some Halloween flair - and be sure to
wear your Halloween costumes (please be

school appropriate)!!  
To be able to have the most room possible

and have as many Gators as we can we
are breaking the evening up .....

Students who have a last name starting
with A-L - Friday, Oct. 27th - 6:00-6:45 

in the cafeteria
Students who have a last name starting
with M-Z- Friday, Oct. 27th - 7:15-8:00 

in the cafeteria
Please fill out the google form we sent via

email to register.

Oct ob e r News l e t t e r
ENON PTO
A NOTE FROM THE PRESIDENT

Thanks to everyone for a great start to the school year! We are so energized with a new Board,
awesome spiritwear options and so many people wanting to get involved this year! We are always
looking for positive and enthusiastic parents/guardians to be a part of the PTO! Please email us at
enonelempto@gmail.com so we can help find the perfect fit for you to help support the PTO!  

TREASURER’S DESK

Sept. 29   Otis Spunkmeyer begins
Oct. 23    Picture day
Oct. 23    Skate Night
Oct. 27    Early Release Day
Oct. 27    Spooky Bingo
Oct.31      Book-O-Ween
Nov. 14    PTO MEETING

$715.87 from Kroger & Direct Donations
$9,500 in Rockwall Donations
$6,785.37 in Spirit Wear sales

$1,253.80 in PTO Operations
$17,728.00 1st of 2 Rockwall Payment
$977.02 in Special Request (Dr.
Huffman Fund)
$11,255.19 for Spirit Wear/Supplies
$254.99 in Teacher Reimbursement
$44.77 End of Year Party K-4
$167.58 for Education Enrichment

In August we collected the following:

In August we spent the following:

------------------------------------------------
Please note some of the expenses were

from the School Year 2022-2023 but
checks weren’t cashed until August of

2023. Those would be 1 Teacher
reimbursement for $154.99, the End of

the year party and the Education
Enrichment. None of those expenses are

factored into the 2023-2024 Budget.

MARK YOUR CALENDARS

PTO SHOUT OUT
 A HUGE shout out to
Mrs. Shay Youngblood
for her amazing work
with the School Store
fundraiser! This
fundraiser is new to
the PTO and she has
done an incredible job
managing it! 
Please remember that
this fundraiser is year
round - you can
participate as much as
you'd like and
whenever you'd like!

MEETING MINUTES
Click here for the

minutes from 
the August
meeting. 

President- Nikki Wray
Vice President- Ann Dawson
Treasurer- Brandon Woody
Secretary- Tegan Howell

BOARD MEMBERS CONTACT US
enonelempto@gmail.com

www.enonpto.com

Enon Elementary PTO

NEXT MEETING
Tuesday, November 14

@ 6pm 
in the cafeteria

See you there!

mailto:enonelempto@gmail.com


Upcom ing Even t sENON PTO
PICTURE DAY-OCTOBER 23 SKATE NIGHT-OCTOBER 23

SPOOKY BINGO-OCTOBER 27


